



Mr H Orr Head of Religious Studies & Sociology Email: <u>henry.orr@ellesmere.com</u>

6<sup>th</sup> January 2020

Dear Parents,

Last term we held a very enjoyable social tennis evening involving parents, pupils and staff. Playing with a different format, we hope to repeat this on Monday 3<sup>rd</sup> February in the Tennis Centre, starting at 7.00pm.

If you would like to take part in this, and we welcome all abilities, could you email me at <a href="mailto:henry.orr@ellesmere.com">henry.orr@ellesmere.com</a>

Regards,

N.B. Orr

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286